Solano EyeCare

Optometric Professionals

Dear Patients,

After over forty years in the practice of optometry, I plan to retire November 2022. Last year, despite
Covid disruptions, we successfully were able to relocate our practice to 1051 Solano Avenue in Albany.
We now have an office that is more modern, organized, and roomy than at our previous location.

My 50%-50% partner for over twenty years, Dr. Ruth Chen, has assumed full ownership of the
practice. This allows me to focus on seeing patients in my final year of practice. Furthermore, to
reduce patient wait time for visits we have recruited outstanding optometrists to join us. Like Dr. Chen
and myself, Dr. Denise Tirado and Dr. Sophia Lam are U.C. Berkeley School of Optometry graduates.
They are compassionate, knowledgeable, and professional.

Thank you for honoring me with the opportunity to work with you and the wonderful people of
Berkeley, Albany, and surrounding areas.

Sincerely,
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